
Electronic Portfolio Platform 
Each candidate in an Education program leading to a degree, endorsement, or certificate is required to have a subscription 
to an online portfolio platform. Candidates in these programs who have not previously purchased the online portfolio 
platform are automatically charged a one-time fee by Georgetown. Each candidate new to the online portfolio platform will 
receive an email, around week 3 of your first semester, with instructions on logging in to the online portfolio platform and 
setting up your online account.  The fee, which will appear on your first semester’s bill as a portfolio fee, is a one-time 
expense. 

The online portfolio platform will be used throughout your program at Georgetown College. Candidates will submit some 
assignments and field experiences in Canvas as well as in the online portfolio platform.  
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